
Groton Little League

Special Meeting of June 9, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.


Present were: Miranda Brudzinski, Doug Dickey, Jessica Donnel, Ed Iraheta, Rhiannon Krekeler, 
Ann Marie Nix, Ray Nix, Pat Peterson, Katie Trask


A socially distanced meeting held outdoors at Washington Park to discuss the spring 2020 season 
occurred.  After much discussion it was decided to forgo the spring season and to hold sandlot 
style pickup games to lessen the players exposure to Covid-19.


The board approved the purchase of hats and jerseys for the pickup games. 


The meeting was closed at 8:23 pm.


